
PATA
General Meeting

Tuesday, March 4, 2025



Join Zoom Meeting

Meeting ID: 814 4534 0542
Passcode: cvebears
Passcode: 35820312

Please enter questions / comments in the chat. 
We will also have an opportunity to hear them during our 

Open Forum. 

Thank you all for joining us!



Valentine Dance!

Thank you 
Volunteers



2025-26 Board Elections
April 15th!



Nominations

President: Mallory Englehart
Vice President: Carolyn Horton
Secretary: Norrie Magsalin and Isela Diaz
Treasurer: Cheryl Pimentel and Francisco Plascencia
Fundraising: Daniel Alvarez
**Special Projects**: Danyelle Rodriguez. Rachael Griffin, 
Monica Duarte
Yearbook:
Spirit Store:
Webmaster:Valerie Ramadhan
Social Media: Yuliia Chernova

FINAL DAY TO 

EXPRESS 

INTEREST IN A 

POSITION IS 

MARCH 28TH!



Voting

• Voting will begin 4/8. There will be a link 
sent through parent square. Paper 
ballots available upon request in the 
office.

• There will be an opportunity to vote at 
the meeting on April 15th electronically.

• Board will be announced on April 15th!



Fundraising

Tomorrow! 
10am-7:30pm



What is a 
Walk-A-Thon?

A fundraising community event 

that takes place during the 

school day. Students will 

compete to run laps while 

funds are raised for teacher 

stipends, to help supplement 

field trips, and host school 

events. 



Yearbook

• Purchase online at cvepata.com
• Books are $25
• Online sales close March 31st
• Prices will increase to $30 after 4/1

• PATA needs a camera!



Upcoming Events

Walkathon
April 14-18

Staff 
Appreciation

May 5-9 Field Day
May 29th



Golden Sneaker
Walk and Roll to School

• Golden Sneaker Contest is March 3-14th

• Over two weeks, classrooms track 
students’ method of travel to school each 
day and the class with the highest 
percentage of active and shared 
transportation usage will receive a prize!

• Questions? Contact Stephanie 
(stephaniejim@gmail.com) or Sarah 
(510-862-4432)



LCAP Presentation



Teacher
 Updates!



OPEN 
FORUM!
Questions, Comments, or Concerns

Please remember there is a sign-up sheet 
for the pot luck dinner for next month!

REMINDER: NEXT MEETING ON APRIL 15TH



Thank
You


